An Bord Pleaniila

Our Ref: PCI0001

Mr. Des Cox,

Eirgrid,

The Oval,

160 Shelbourne Road,
Ballsbridge,

Dublin 4.

4™ June, 2014.

Re: Projects of Common Interest: North ~ South Electricity Interconnector

Dear Mr. Cox,

An Bord Pleanala (Competent Authority) has received your letter and enclosures of
3" June, 2014 notifying it in accordance with Article 10.1(a) of Reguiation (EU) No.
347/2013 of the North — South Electricity Interconnector project.

An Bord Pleanala (Competent Authority) will revert to you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

= Wi

Diarmuid Collins,
Senior Administrative Officer.
PCI Unit.
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